
Sporting Events at Whixall CE Primary  School – Spring 2023 
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On the 24th January, we took two 

teams of children to compete in a 

netball event at Thomas Adams.  

On Tuesday 17th January, a team 

of Year 6 children travelled to 

Thomas Adams to compete in a 

basketball tournament. They 

modelled excellent teamwork.  

Children in Skylark 

competed in a 

gymnastics event on 

the 31st of January. 

The undertook 

several different 

events, bringing 

home a small number 

of well-deserved 

medals.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

Mayfly Class then travelled to Thomas 

Adams on the 16th February to compete in 

a lower key stage 2 gymnastics event.  

We took two teams of 

children to play a friendly 

game of tag rugby against 

Prees on the 7th March. 

The children worked well 

together within each 

match.  

On International Women’s Day (8th March 

2023), our key stage 2 girls travelled to 

Lakelands Academy to take part in a 

football event. They played beautifully 

despite some slightly challenging weather 

conditions. 



 

 

 

 

 

On the 14th March, children in years 1 to 6 

were joined by a tennis coach who delivered 

some super tennis coaching sessions. 

On Wednesdays throughout March, Year 4 were 

visited by Neil Homer who came in to complete 

‘Reading the Game’ – a superb programme which 

combines reading and football linked to 

Shrewsbury Football Club. We even enjoyed a visit 

from Lenny the Lion! 

Around 20 of our Key Stage 2 children took part in 

Clive Cross Country on Saturday 25th March. Not 

only did the children model excellent 

determination, the ‘Year 5 and 6 boys’ team’ came 

second overall! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In rather wet 

conditions, our tag 

rugby team 

competed in a semi-

final at Whitchurch 

Rugby Club on the 

28th March. They 

played extremely 

well and managed 

several close games.  

Children in Year 6 played a friendly 

game of netball against children 

from Clive on Monday 28th March. 

The children engaged in warm-ups 

and skills activities, before playing 

short matches in mixed teams.  

As well as all of this, children began to complete their weekly mile ahead 

of doing the final mile of the Shrewsbury Half Marathon on April 22nd.  


